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Dates for the Diary t 

 
SEPTEMBER OCTOBER 

12 September K-6 Assembly via Zoom, 
2:30pm 

10 October Students Return – Term 4 

12-16 September Parent Teacher Interviews 28 October World Teachers’ Day 

16-17 September CPS Art Exhibition 31 October Photo Day 

23 September Last Day of Term 3   

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 3 – Week 8 (9th September 2022) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au                           

 
 



 

Principal’Award Principal’s Awards / ntDear  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Our School Represenative Council (SRC) is a group of students, selected by their peers, representing all classes 
across the school. They meet regularly and they share ideas, challenges and fundrasing events. Acknowledging R U 
OK? Day is an initiative put forward by our SRC members.  It raises awareness about having meaningful 
conversations with people around us if we notice that they may be struggling with something in their life. As staff, 
we are enormously proud of how our SRC is always looking out for ideas on how they can help others. Thank you 
to our SRC! 
 
Congratulations Michael B, 5M 
Michael B. of 5M has been selected to receive a Commended Award as part of the 2022 Minister’s Awards for 
Excellence in Student Achievement – Community Languages Schools. This is a remarkable achievement and reflects 
Michael’s commitment to the study of Armenian. The presentation ceremony took place on Monday 5 September 
at the University of NSW. Congratulations Michael, on behalf of our school community.  
 
Parent Teacher Interviews 
Our Semester 2 Parent Teacher Interviews are currently taking place and will be running until Friday 16 September. 

If you are yet to make an appointment, please contact the school office. 
 

 
 

Art Exhibition, 16 & 17 September 
Well, our long-awaited Art Exhibition is just around the corner, and our P&C and school representatives 
are putting the final touches on the organisation. It is not too late to purchase tickets online or to purchase 
your child’s artwork. 
 
I have been enormously privileged to work alongside children my entire career. However, this year, I have 
been deeply moved by the enormous pride shown by our students in their art creations. They beam with 
excitement when they come to my office to share their final framed creation. And, no doubt, they are 
sharing this enthusiasm with you as parents/carers at home. Seeing our children’s work under an array of 
beautiful lights on Friday 16 September is sure to be a highlight for us all. 
 

Principal’s Message 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Thank you to the many parents/carers who have already volunteered to assist. We are incredibly grateful 
to you all, no matter how big or small your contribution. If you would still like to volunteer but have not 
had the chance to nominate yourself or a member of your family, please fill out the volunteer’s note 
attached to this newsletter and return it to your child’s class teacher.  
 
Once you see your child’s creation and experience their pride and excitement on the night, I have no 
doubt that it will take a very special place in your home or the home of a loved-one! 
 
Sally Sitou, the Federal Member for Reid, will also make a guest appearance on Saturday 17 September at 
approximately 12:30pm. 

 

 
 
Happy Fathers’ Day! 
To our wonderful fathers, grandfathers, pops, uncles and special men in our lives, thank you for what you 
do for our school community and for our students. We hope you had a very special Fathers’ Day last 
Sunday, celebrating with family and loved ones. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all at the Art Exhibition!  
 
Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 

 

s / Pennant Process 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message continued 



 

 

Term 2 Ass 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly 
 

 
The Assembly date for Term 3 - 2022 is now scheduled for: 

 
Week 9 – Monday, 12 September at 2:30pm via Zoom 

 
Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 

 
 



 

 
 
 

ant  
Kindergarten Enrolments, 2023 

We are currently taking enrolments for our kindergarten classes next year – 2023. 

If you or someone you know would like more information about our school or have a child ready 
to commence Kindergarten in 2023, please contact the school on: 

Phone:  9744-8427 or 9744-8452 

Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We are looking forward to welcoming new children and families to our school. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

2023 Kindergarten Enrolments 

mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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On Monday 29th August we had our Regional Premier Spelling Bee. Both our junior contestant – Mia S. 

from year 3 and senior contestant – Ryo S. from year 5 had a zoom call with 24 other schools competing 

to make it into the state finals.  

A big congratulations go out to all the other schools for trying their very best, spelling such big and difficult 

words.  

It was a very intense time but both Mia and Ryo did such an amazing job. Our school and our community 

are so proud of their achievements.  

Ryo placed third overall which is such a fantastic result. Mia placed first, therefore advancing into the 

state finals which means she will compete at the ABC studios in Ultimo next term. Both Mia and Ryo 

worked and studied so hard and we are so proud of them both. Well done and congratulations to you 

both.  

Miss Muratore  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Regional Premier Spelling Bee  



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
No Access through the Stanley Steet Gate   
 
Preparation and set up for the Art Exhibition will begin this Wednesday 14 September. Therefore, there 
will be no access through the Stanley Street gate during the following days and times. 
 
Wednesday 14 September 

• Pick-up from 3pm onwards 
 
Thursday 15 September 

• Drop-off from 7am-9am 

• Pick-up from 3pm onwards 
 
Friday 16 September 

• Drop-off from 7am-9am 

• Pick-up from 3pm onwards 
 
Please use the Salisbury Street gate or the Burwood Road gate to access the school during these times.  
 
COOSH 
We ask that parents and carers picking up and dropping off children at COOSH to please use the Salisbury 
Street gate. COOSH will operate from Ms Zhang’s classroom – downstairs in the Gardiya Building from 
Wednesday 14 September–Friday 16 September. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO ACCESS STANLEY ST GATE  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 

 
 



 

 



 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

NO PARKING 
Signs like these are displayed within your school zone. Make sure you read the signs carefully 

before you move away from your vehicle as some ‘No Parking’ signs may have time restrictions 

associated with them. Council Rangers and NSW Police actively patrol school zones, especially 

during drop-off and pick-up time periods. Make the right choice and keep our students safe. 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is 

due to online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the 

blue box labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the 

uniform or canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can 

contact you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on 

the school grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document 

(obtained from the Front Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have 

received the signed documentation, the school will record that your child has permission from you to 

ride to school. Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

